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Co1nmunity Drop-in Event - Residents 
and Businesses affected by flooding 
during Storm Babet in Shireoaks & 
Worksop, Nottinghamshire. 

The Environment Agency, in partnership with Nottinghamshire 

County Council, is holding a community drop-in session on Thursday 

14 March 2024, at The Bridge Skills Hub, Bridge Place, Worksop, S80 

1 OT. The event will begin at 2pm and finish at 7pm and you are very 

welcome to drop in at any time to see us. 

Residents and businesses affected by the flooding during Storm 

Babet are encouraged to share their experience and knowledge and 

will be able to discuss any concerns they might have, and to seek 

advice. There will also be an opportunity to find out about the grants 

and support are available for Property Flood Resilience (PFR) 

measures and to learn about signing up to the Environment Agency's 

free flood warning system. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 14 March 2024 between 

2pm and 7pm. If you have any questions in the meantime, please 

contact emdenquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk. 

Yours faithfully 

Paul Lockhart, Area Flood Risk Manager (Nottinghamshire) 

emdenquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk 


